
Respected BMA Members 

As Salaamu Alaikum

1.	 The BMA has analysed its current membership register that has developed over a number 
of years and has identified a number of information gaps relating to the membership 
listings, of persons who are no longer in Botswana and/or accessible notwithstanding 
extensive efforts to reach them. 

2.	 To this end, it is necessary to create a new register and refresh the entire BMA member-
ship. 

3.	 Accordingly, all existing membership cards will cease to be valid after 31 May 2022.

4.	 All those wishing to apply for membership need to complete a new form and submit it to 
their respective local Management Centre. 

5.	 Photocopies / printed copies / scanned copies of the form are acceptable and can be 
downloaded at www.bma.org.bw and will be available in most masaajids. 

6.	 Deadline for submission of application forms is 30 June 2022. A membership fee of P100 
is applicable to cover an initial 3-year period to 30 June 2025. This must be submitted 
along with your form to your local Management Centre. 

7.	 We look forward to receiving your applications. A new membership card will be issued to 
members in due course. 

8.	 We thank you for your cooperation.  

BMA Executive
25 May 2022

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
FROM THE BOTSWANA MUSLIM ASSOCIATION


